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SB 951 seeks to ensure that physicians are the ones who make the medical care 

decisions for their patients without pressure for corporate profits.  I want to trust that 

my doctors will make the best recommendations for medical care for me and my 

family.  Keeping corporations from owning medical practices, practicing medicine or 

employing physicians will help ensure physician independence and autonomy to 

provide the best medical care for their patients.  I support SB 951. 


